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I oppose this bill because there are so many vehicles used on farms like mine which 

is a small family farm which take diesel and it is already hard to find what we call off 

road diesel. Not every service station has this and we cannot afford to have it 

delivered. There are already so many different climate change and fuel efficient bills 

at laws on the books for Oregon we do not need another one that is so drastic to 

actually take away a type of fuel that is used. Tractors trucks and other farm 

equipment like combines. Are built to have a certain fuel. I don't understand how you 

can think that our little state is going to have any kind of impact on what you're trying 

to do with climate change. 

 Climate change is going to happen no matter what we do. The world has more 

people than it ever has so naturally it's going to warm up. This is a God thing. Sure 

we can work on emissions and there's already laws in place to do that.  

Please vote no on this bill. It would be a hardship on us and many small farmers like 

us not to mention the large Farmers, the truckers, construction workers thank you 


